
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with the requirement of applicable law, that the Walkertown 
Town Council will hold a remote public hearing in accordance with State and local laws on Zoom, 
an interactive web-based program, at 7:00 P.M. on January 28, 2020 to consider the following: 

 
To change the street name Ruiz Lane to Jackpot Lane.  

 
All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing and present their views. 

 
NOTE: TIME LIMIT FOR SPEAKERS: Speakers in favor and speakers in opposition of public 
hearing matters shall be limited to twelve (12) minutes total speaking time for each side, and three 
(3) minutes total for each speaker. All speakers should register prior to the meeting. You must 
inform the Walkertown Town Clerk if you would like to participate during the meeting so they can 
add you to the virtual meeting. Comments may also be submitted prior to the meeting through 
voicemail by calling 336-595-4212, by email to rustysawyer@triad.rr.com or by mail: 
 
Town of Walkertown 
Attn: Town Clerk 
P.O. Box 39 
Walkertown, NC 27051  
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